
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 6/27/2011 4:05:04 PM 
To: jmh@cpuc.ca.gov (jmh@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: follow-up 

Julie - just following up on the RA Oil and the Sub Station Oil. I wanted to bring in a 
few people to chat about them this week if you can make the time. If not, perhaps the 
following week ? 
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